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Please vote no on SB 1076… exercising compassion is good. Logic is also good, and 

this could be taken advantage of by people experiencing homelessness. Thus, 

making the wait and overcrowding even worse than it is. And we already have a 

fragile system that is staffed on thin ice. Can you imagine the staffing issues if this 

passed? Yikes! I think about my children and the danger this poses to them shall we 

need an ER visit. And we have already been 6-7 times. Thanks for reading. I hope 

you can consider my words in making this important decision to strongly oppose this.  


